Green Historical Society Minutes

July 15, 2010
On July 15, 2010, Jim and Renee Summers, Glenn and Becky Witsaman, Jim and Janet St. John, June Sloan, Amy Nichols, and Staci Schweikert met at 6:45 at Boettler Park to caravan to the Lake Township Museum in Greentown.  Steve Espenschied, Don Myers, and Dennis Benson graciously gave the group a tour of the museum.  The tour concluded at 8:30 and the group then traveled to Taggarts for ice cream.
Respectfully submitted,

Staci Schweikert

Secretary

